
NEWS YOU COULD USE 
          April 14, 2016 

 

Reminders: 

Tuesday, April 19: Early Childhood Open House at Lemont Public Library 

 **Special lunch 

Thursday, April 21: Lego assembly 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR WORLD CHAMPION IRISH DANCER, KYLE K. 

 

Kyle, grade 8, recently competed in the World Irish Dance Championships 
held in Glasgow, Scotland. Kyle and his sister were part of a 20 person 
team for Mullane-Healy-Godley Dance Academy that  competed in the 
dance drama competition and won, making them World Champions. The 
dancers ranged in age from 11 years old to 23 years old.  

 

 

        

  

 
FSA News!  It’s the corner of eThursday where you can keep up with everything going on in our Family-

School Association.   

Important Dates:   

Thursday, April 21:  LEGO in-school Assembly!! 

Thursday, May 5 at 7pm:  Monthly FSA meeting 

Monday, May 9:  Monthly Dinner at Gelsosomo’s Pizza 

 

2016-2017 FSA Board Opportunities:  We have board positions available for next year.  

Take care of your mandatory volunteer hours having a ton of fun with great parents and students!   Please 

click on the VolunteerSpot Button  on the FSA webpage to see what positions are available. 

 
Please contact any FSA Board Member with questions or concerns.  
Have a blessed week!!  

https://www.volunteerspot.com/group/957425540120?utm_source=group-badge-volunteer-green


On Holy Thursday, the first day of 
the Triduum, the 5th grade students 
performed a re-enactment of the 
Last Supper. Their fellow students 
in Kindergarten through grade 4 
came to witness the dramatization/
prayer service along with many oth-
er family members and guests. This 
year, Mr. Lundberg modeled the 
Last Supper dramatization after the 
famous Last Supper painting by 

Leonardo DaVinci. The students gave a very meaningful presentation and helped the entire school communi-
ty to remember the love of our Savior, Jesus Christ.   

Also on Holy 
Thursday, the 
students in 
grades 6 
through 8 par-
ticipated in a 
Seder Meal 
prayer service 
to experience 
a Passover 

meal similar to the one that Christ would have had with his 
disciples just before his Crucifixion.  

Both experiences helped our students live out memories that 

are central to our Catholic faith.  The videos and pictures of 

these wonderful Holy Thursday events that are traditional at St. Alphonsus/St. Patrick School can be found 

on our website. 

 

   LEMONT PUBLIC LIBRARY HOSTS 

    

EARLY CHILDHOOD OPEN HOUSE 

               
 

 When:  Tuesday, April 19, 2016 

 Time:    10:00 a.m. to noon 

 Place:    Lemont Public Library 

 

St. Alphonsus/St. Patrick School will be 
showcasing our high quality preschool 

program as well as our school.           

          

 Come join us! 

Grandchildren com-
plete life’s circle of 

love. 


